
1. The Plan needs to be reviewed annually and a progress report issued preferably through the 
FPPN. 

2. More importance needs to be given to Urban trees and Green space in Housing estates and 
new Developments  

3. More Flowering Trees need to planted as these act as Pollinators and aid Biodiversity 
4. New Trees planted need better protection and maintenance 
5. The aim should be not only on protecting our existing stock of Trees but increasing the Tree 

cover in Fingal. 

 




